Dr. Terry Donovan
Institute of Politics
John F. Kennedy School of
Government
Harvard University
79 JFR str.,
Cambridge, (Mass.02138), USA

Dear Terry,

I don't know how far my brief visit to the Institute was a proper introduction to a possible collaboration. I enjoyed very much the exchange and the smooth way in which you made me to go from one office to the next!

I would be grateful to know how things stand with you as I need to clarify my plans for the Fall. In any case, I am going to USA early September to attend a meeting at the School of International and Public Affairs, Columbia University. After that, I intend to remain in USA several weeks.

Enclosed you will find the abridged version of my C.V., as promised. Sorry for the delay, but since I came back I have been travelling extensively.

Hoping to hear from you soon,

Yours sincerely,



Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo